City of Niagara Falls, New York

PO. Box 69, Niagara Falls, NY 14302-0069

OFFICES OF PLANNING & ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES

May 9, 2018

Re: MAY 16, 2018 PLANNING BOARD MEETING

The Planning Board meeting scheduled for MAY 16, 2018 is hereby cancelled
due to lack of complete Agenda ltems.

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held May 3ot 2018.

if you have any guestions, please call the Planning Office at (716) 286-4470.






